
You will be my 
helpers. 

Daniel will be my chief 
helper. I’m putting him 
in charge of the whole 
country.

We don’t like him. Why 
should he be in 
charge? Let’s get rid of 
him.

Dear God, please help 
me look after the 
country well.

Let’s make a new law – 
no-one is allowed to 
pray to anyone except 
the King. Anyone who 
does must be thrown 
into the lion pit.
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I will make that law.

Dear God, I know I 
must only pray to you. 
Please help me. 

Oh most wonderful 
King. Daniel has been 
praying to God, you 
must throw him into the 
lions. 

Throw Daniel into the 
lions.

May your God who 
you serve so faithfully 
rescue you. 

Purrrrrrrrrrr
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Daniel, did your God 
rescue you?

Yes! He sent an angel 
to shut the lions’ 
mouths.

Get Daniel out, throw 
them in.

Roooaaaaarrrrrr!

Daniel’s God is the 
living God, the true 
God, the real God. He 
is the God who 
rescues. Pray to him 
instead.
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